LEGAL NOTICE

The Columbiana County Port Authority is requesting qualifications and guaranteed maximum price for a
Design/Build Team for a new spec Industrial Building. All packages must be submitted no later than
9:00AM on May 17, 2023. Shortlisted firms will be notified to interview for the Best Value Selection
Process. Sealed Packages should be clearly marked “Columbiana County Port Authority Spec Industrial
Building™ and sent to:

Columbiana County Port Authority
C/O Brittany Smith
7860 Lincole Place
Lisbon, OH 44432

Criteria Documentation can be received by contacting the Columbiana County Port Authority via email:
ccpa@ccpa-ohioriver.com.

The Columbiana County Port Authority reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals, waive
irregularities in any bid, and to accept any bid which is deemed most favorable.

ADVERTISE: April 24, 2023 & May 3, 2023



